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 NEWS FROM THE PRESIDENT 

 

Fellow Woodcarvers, 

 

Let’s give Steve Crouse a round of applause for another great project.  How many of you have already carved a full set? 

 

Do you realize that after this month’s meeting we only have four meetings left?  How about Christmas in July or maybe a fish fry.  We 

could all get together and catch a bunch of fish and then celebrate together in mid month.  Give it some thought.   

 

Anyone needing wood for their club project should remember that John Schatz donated some basswood and butternut.  Let me know if 

you  need some and I’ll get it too you.  Also, let me know if you need help with making the rough outs.  I’ll have a few rough outs at 

the meeting for sale to members.  The money’s donated to our club funds.  We haven’t spent any of our funds  yet this year  but it’s 

available  if you think of something the club needs.   

 

If anyone wants blocks of wood approximately 2” thick by 8” wide of various lengths let me or Rudy Hunger know and we’ll get it to 

the meeting.  Rudy is selling it at a very reasonable price. 

 

Here’s the line up for the future Teachers (projects to be announced).  Start thinking about when you want to do a project next year. 

July - Bob Gaines;  August - Gary Gaulden;  September - Charley Garrison;  October - Vince Hale 

 

Bernie 

 
ITEMS OF INTEREST 

 

I know several of our members are into love spoons so I thought it was time to include a site with lots of pictures of love spoons.  Go 

to www.mike-lovespoons.co.uk/  to see several picture galleries and explanations about the symbolism for some of the different 

shapes. 

 

Here’s a little bonus if you like to scroll saw.  Go to the Scroll Saw Workshop,   http://scrollsawworkshop.blogspot.com/   He has lots 

of interesting information, patterns, and links.  If you really like to saw, you can sign up for a free daily pattern.  

 

I’m still looking for ideas for this part of the news letter.  Please help me by letting me know of any interesting site, book, technique, 

etc. that you want to share with the other members.  

 

WHAT’S IN STORE FOR THE JUNE 25th  MEETING? 
 

Dean Walden will be giving us a choice this month between a couple of different penguins and Santas. 

 

 

http://www.mike-lovespoons.co.uk/
http://scrollsawworkshop.blogspot.com/


 

 

 

    
 

              Have you ever seen so many  people interested in dogs before? 

 

    
 

A great teacher at work.      Show and tell 

 

     
 

         WOW.  Look what our newest member (Rudy Hunger) can do.   I can’t wait to see what his first project for us will be! 



 

 

     
 

                           Here’s Bernie’s Santa grouping in case you want to do one.  He has  rough outs available. 


